
Hello Mr Lubaszewski, 

   No the intent is not to stop what you are doing or shut you down. The intent is to make 

everyone aware that we all have to wear a face covering when we can't social distance. Coaches, 

players and spectators should adhere to the State guidance available 

here: https://commerce.maryland.gov/Documents/BusinessResource/Youth-Sports-COVID-19-

Best-Practices.pdf. Coaches, players, and spectators should wear a mask until they enter the field 

of play and follow social distancing guidelines whenever possible. If you, your staff, and players 

all wear a face covering when you can, social distance as much as possible, this will help all be 

safe and stay healthy.  

        Don 

 

Sent from my iPad 

 

On Jul 9, 2020, at 10:15 PM, Elin Jones <hdjones@aacounty.org> wrote: 

 

Date: Thu, Jul 9, 2020 at 7:41 PM 

 

Name Bob Lubaszewski 

Email 

Address 

basestraining@verizon.net 

Phone 410-340-4665 

ZIP Code 21090 

Comments I have been informed about the latest order requiring masks in outdoor places. I read the order 

and I am trying to understand it. If I read it the way it is written I cannot comprehend its 

message. In #1 it states that masks are required when outdoors in public places when 

maintaining 6' physical distancing. Shouldn't that say "when NOT maintaining 6' physical 

distancing"? I am attempting to understand the order so that I can relay the correct information 

to the wide base of my customers that are affected outside of my business. I run a baseball 

training facility and I am in contact with the baseball community on a daily basis. As written, 

this order effectively shuts down baseball in AA County. Maybe that isn't what you intended. 

Maybe it is. Please clarify. Thank you for your anticipated reply. 

 

 


